From: Jay Cumiford

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2015
Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 8:12:05 PM

No on HB2015!!! There is already a legal process for non American citizens to drive in
this country, It's called an international drivers license. We must have one if we drive
in other countries and visitors must have one to drive in this country! This shows a
preference to people who shouldn't be in this country and makes Oregonians second
class people in their own state. I'm so tired of the democrats putting people who aren't
even supposed to be here in front of my family, friends and neighbors that are citizens
of this state and this nation. Wake up demaocrats, this will bite you in the butt before
it's over! We Oregonians voted this down once, we shouldn't be worrying about this
again!!! Vote NO on HB2015 as an American and not as a democrat, we all know how
anti American democrats have become!!! If this is voted into law then one more time
the dems and Gov Brown has disregarded the people's will!

Sincerely,

Jerry Cumiford
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